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Dear Parent/Carer

“Consultation on proposals to increase the qualification for entitlement to free mainstream school transport”.

As part of the ongoing Transport Consultation exercise, Education, Youth & Communities are carrying out engagement activities with those children and young people who currently receive free school transport. 

Your son or daughter has the opportunity to complete a brief online survey on the proposals.  Depending on their age, it will be the case that some may require your help or their teachers’ help to do this. 

The survey can be found at the following address: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/S27BK6C

Can I ask for your help in ensuring your son/daughter does so by Friday 15 December 2017?  

In addition, some face-to-face focus groups, supported by staff to gather the views of the pupils, will take place over the next 2 weeks.  

In addition, members of the Scottish Youth Parliament and the North Lanarkshire Youth Council are being consulted and carrying out their own consultation exercise with many young people. 

The views expressed through the survey and focus groups will be used to inform the final report that will eventually go to the Education Committee.   This will help the elected members to make an informed decision on whether to accept the proposal(s) or not. 

Please accept my thanks for your co-operation in this process. 

Yours sincerely 




David Craig
Education Officer 
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